
Elderton Road- s105 consultation telephone feedback 

 

Date Address Feedback 

26.01.2021 XX Elderton Road Unhappy with proposals, feels that it will make it more difficult 
to park.  There are a lot of elderly residents living on Elderton 
Road where the emergency services are frequently used.  This 
will make it difficult for them to access the road.  Resident is a 
carer for her disabled mother.  She is dyslexic and prefers to 
communicate in person or on the phone.  

26.01.2021 XX Elderton Road The council has enough empty houses in the borough and 
therefore they do not need to use these garages to build new 
houses.  Concerned that if development work goes ahead it will 
cause disruption and there will be less parking spaces.  Money 
should be used to revamp existing building, road and to 
improve lighting.   

 

 


